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     2nd July 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

GCSE Geography Field Studies – Liverpool Trip Cancellation 

 

Thank you for your support and contributions to ensure we were able to operate successful 

geography field trips to the River Marshaw Wyre. They proved to be both enjoyable and 

academically rewarding days for our students. 

Owing to increasing Covid-19 case numbers, restrictions on numbers in the Museum of Liverpool, 

unpredictability of staffing and the removal of the requirement for fieldwork by Ofqual, we will 

unfortunately no longer be able to run the second field trip to Liverpool on 7th July.  

Students will still study Liverpool as a case study, including the history and importance of the 

city, how this has been shaped by its human and physical geography, and the opportunities and 

challenges of development in the future. They will also still study the human geography fieldwork 

techniques they would have used, albeit in the classroom. 

We appreciate that we asked for a £10 voluntary contribution on the basis of two field trips and, 

although we have subsidised this as a school, we would be happy to refund £5 should you wish 

us to do so. Please contact the school on enquiries@whs.lancs.sch.uk and we will arrange this 

for you. 

Thank you for your support and understanding. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr A Fazal 

Assistant Headteacher 
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